SANTA CRUZ POLICE
DEPARTMENT

155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060

MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: April 7, 2022

Virtual Community Meeting to Discuss AB 481
Military Equipment Funding, Acquisition and Use on April 11

SANTA CRUZ, CA - The Santa Cruz Police Department (SCPD) will be facilitating a Virtual
Community Meeting to discuss AB 481: Military Equipment Funding, Acquisition and Use on
Monday, April 11, 2022, from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

The meeting topics will include:

- Purpose of the new legislation

- Definition of military equipment

- SCPD’s military equipment inventory

- SCPD’s proposed equipment funding, acquisition, and use policy
- Pending annual report requirement

- Community engagement and public access to materials

To participate and join the discussion via Zoom
Meeting Link: https://bit.ly/3r9xTC6

Meeting ID: 827 9507 9279

Passcode: 421542

Zoom Dial-in Numbers

The Santa Cruz Police Department’s draft AB 481 policy, equipment inventory, concern and
complaint process, virtual community meeting details, including Zoom log-in information, are
available on our Transparency Portal at www.SantaCruzPolice.com.

For our residents and fellow law enforcement agencies who were unable to participate in the
Community Meeting; the PowerPoint and meeting recording will be available for your review.
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